
 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C.  

 
        

November 22, 2023 
 

VIA EMAIL 
cspies@dickinsonwright.com 
Charlie Spies 
Dickinson Wright PLLC 
1825 Eye Street, NW, Suite 900 
Washington, DC 20006 
 

RE:  MUR 8110 
Georgia Action Fund and  
   Kayla Glaze, Treasurer 

 
Dear Mr. Spies: 
 

On February 10, 2023, your clients were notified that the Federal Election Commission 
(FEC) received a complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the Federal Election 
Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  At that time, your clients were provided a copy 
of the complaint and informed that a response to the complaint should be submitted in 15 days of 
the receipt of the notification. 
 
 On November 14, 2023, the Commission received additional information from the 
complainant pertaining to the allegations in the complaint.  Enclosed is a copy of this additional 
information.  If you wish to consider this information in your response to the allegations, you are 
hereby afforded an additional 15 days to do so, or we will assume the previous response is also 
intended for this correspondence. 

Any correspondence sent to the Commission, such as a response, must be addressed to 
one of the following (note, if submitting via email this Office will provide an electronic receipt 
by email): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

U.S Postal Service 
 

Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination  

& Legal Administration 
Attn:  Trace Keeys, Paralegal 

1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20463 

Delivery Service  
(FedEx, UPS, DHL) 

Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination  

& Legal Administration 
Attn:  Trace Keeys, Paralegal 

1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20002 

Email 
 

  cela@fec.gov 
 

MUR811000189

mailto:cspies@dickinsonwright.com
mailto:cela@fec.gov


 As indicated in the FEC’s Notice found at https://www.fec.gov/legal-
resources/enforcement/complaints-process/how-to-file-complaint-with-fec/, the FEC has largely 
resumed normal mail operations, but please be advised that processing paper correspondence 
may be delayed.  Accordingly, we strongly encourage you to file responses and additional 
correspondence via email. 
  If you have any questions, please contact Trace Keeys at (202) 694-1260.   
 
 Sincerely, 
  
  
  
  
 Wanda D. Brown 
 Assistant General Counsel 

Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 
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